
 

    

 
 

 

 

Thursday 27th June 2019 

   Staffing News 

   

 

Semester 1 reports 

Reporting is the process used to communicate 

knowledge gained from assessing student learning.  

The process of reporting is to provide relevant 

information about a child’s progress to students and 

parents. Please read the report with your child and if 

you have any questions don’t hesitate to ask the 

classroom teacher for further clarifications. I 

encourage parents to ask questions and take part in 

their child’s learning. 

 

 Debating Team                        

 The Chullora PS debating Team went on to argue that 
‘animals shouldn’t be kept in cages’. Chullora PS tied 
with the opposing team, Regents Park PS. Well done 
to both teams and a huge thank you to Mrs Nardis for 
leading and coaching the team! 

 

P&C NEWS 

Thank you to our P&C committee for donating the 
new PSSA jerseys to our junior and senior soccer 
teams. As we can see they wear their jerseys with 
pride! 

 

 
 

Mrs Nardis Ms Jeong Ms Kinge 

 

Congratulations to Mrs Nardis who has been 

offered a permanent position at Mortdale Public 

School. Mrs Nardis has worked at Chullora PS since 

2002 and has been a valuable member of staff. She 

has had a significant impact on students, parents 

and staff and she will be dearly missed. We wish her 

all the best in her new role. 

As you may know, Ms Kinge and Ms Jeong are both 
expecting the arrival of their first child and 
therefore will not be retuning in Term 3. Both Ms 
Kinge and Ms Jeong have been assets to our school 
and will be missed. We look forward to meeting 
their babies soon.  

 



 

 

 

Playground Equipment  

Our new playground equipment will be up and 
running once our new fence is erected. Information 
regarding its official opening with our P&C committee 
will be provided. Watch this space! 
 

Student Representative Council  

Our 2019 SCR representatives are: 
 

Class Students 

Support Unit Saad Sadat 
Alannah Kharma 

Amani Warida 

KK Rania Dar 
Wasif Wasif Ul Hassan 

KS Larissa Reeves 

Youssef Al Kass 

1/2T Yousra Merheb 

Zane Kowyder 

1/2S Elham Zeidan 

Mark Kipfer 

1/2F Aaliyah Naaman 

Huzaifa Muhammad 

1/2I Abdul Aziz Imran 

Liyana Ghamraoui 

3/4H Sabine Baydoun 

Jacob Bou-Mehdi 

3/4E Nadia Mohammad 

Omar Taleb 

3/4P Hafsa Zeeshan 

Amir Youssef 

5/6R Janah El-Eche 

Noureddine Hayek 

5/6M Khaled Ghamraoui 
Amira Homsi 

5/6A Muhanad Altaq 

Zahara Sleiman 
 

 

Canteen News 

Our canteen has now resumed to usual trading hours: 
Mondays, Thursdays and Fridays from 8:30 am to 
1:30 pm. We are always seeking parents to help out 
in the canteen. Please inquire at the canteen. 

Playgroup 

Koorana Child and Family Services continue to hold 
their playgroup in the school hall every Monday 
morning at 10:00 am. Please come along and join in. 
Koorana also run a wide range of programs for 
families. Please visit their website for more 
information. www.koorana.org.au  

Earn and Learn  

Woolworths ‘Earn and Learn’ is now finished, if 

you have any stickers at home please bring them 

into the office as soon as possible. 

Happy Holidays! 

School Holidays begin 8th July and end 22nd July. 

We wish our Chullora PS family, happy safe 

holidays! 

 

What’s on at Chullora PS? 

Term 2 Week  10                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Monday 1st July               Reports sent home 

Wednesday 3rd July        Support Unit Bus Museum 

Excursion             

Friday 5th July                 Stewart House Camp Students 

return 

                                        Last day of Term 3 

Term 3 Week  1                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

Monday 22nd July           School Development Day for 

teachers only  

Tuesday 23rd July           Students return to school       

                                        First day back for students       

 

 

 

http://www.koorana.org.au/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


